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Headteacher's News – 14th March 
2025 

This week has been full of exciting activities 
and positive progress at Stanningley Primary 
School. 

We kicked off with KS2 Tag Rugby and KS2 
Nerf Wars, which the children thoroughly 
enjoyed. Thank you to the parents who 
attended the MindMate Support Team 
session – your engagement is invaluable. 

In assembly, we revisited the British value of 
democracy, focusing on the impact of the 
Suffragette movement. The children showed 
great interest and understanding. 

The builders are making rapid progress on the 
house project. Thank you to those who have 
expressed interest in the planned care club 
provision. I hope to share more details soon 
and give some updates on the house. 

School Places 

A reminder that we have places available in 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 3, and Year 
5, as well as Reception places for September 
2025. A full school supports us financially and 
allows us to provide the best offer to all pupils. 
Please share this with friends and family who 
may be interested. We will be doing more 
work to promote the school in the coming 
months. 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance  

Attendance is creeping up again this week, 
which is positive. Well done to Years 2, 5, and 
Reception for winning the weekly 
attendance awards over the past three 
weeks.  

A message from Miss Stott-moore: 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended 
the MindMate Support Team’s Anxiety 
Workshop in school. The session was well 
attended, and we have received lots of 
positive feedback on how helpful it was. 

The team has kindly invited attendees back 
for a second strategy session, which will take 
place on Monday, 28th April. This follow-up 
session will dive deeper into practical 
strategies for managing anxiety. 

Mrs. Stott-Moore will be in touch with further 
details. Thank you again for your 
engagement and support! 

Well done to our stars of the week! 
Year 1: Phoebe Oxtoby 
Year 2: Teddie Thompson 
Year 3: Elodie Pell 
Year 4: Noah Powell 
Year 5: Poppy Simmons 
Year 6:Mariam Beladjal 

 
 

 

 
 

 



                                                                                                                                          
 
Diary Dates 
 
19th March S Factor Final 
17-22nd March Healthy Schools Week 
27th March Year 1 Phonic Screen Parent 
Meeting 
2nd April Easter Church Service 
3rd April Easter Egg competition 
4th April Break up for half term 
 
School Photoshoot 
 
We had the photos back from our 
photographer this week. I have attached 
a small selection. We will be selecting 
photos for the website in the coming 
weeks. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


	 

